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Dear Adam Birkett/Team,

| write regarding Planning Application 3/2021/0556
learning of the proposed demelition of 74 Higher Road Immediately opposite and development of over 100
additional homes in Longridge.

| understand this application has previously been submitted and refused, but Is now back under review.

| also understand there are c. 8 new build developments in Longridge with no capacity to support these as it is in
terms of wider infrastructure/amenities etc, and it concerns me greatly that from the information avallable on the
website it appears that the immediately opposite property, 71a Higher Road, was omitted from the list of consulted
properties?

Please can you advise with urgency as to when the decision is to be made regarding this application _
the impact this would have on the community, traffic,
road safety, environment, wildlife etc is huge and in every way detrimental.

Best regards



